
Liberty High School students helped the
staff of the Dayton VA Medical Center
prepare for the annual Veteran’s Day
celebration in November by lining the 
parade route with United States flags

and decorating the parade floats.
Students in English classes also wrote

cards to veterans to thank them for their
service. These cards were sent to
hospitalized veterans at the VA.

Veteran’s Day at Dayton VA Medical Center
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Liberty High School, YouthBuild Dayton,
AmeriCorps, and the Edgemont Community

Development participated in the Rock the Block
community cleanup on Saturday, October 14. The

event serves to beautify a Dayton neighborhood by
cleaning up trash and debris creating a clean and

safe environment.

Rock the Block



Students love applying what they
learn in the classroom at various
construction job sites throughout

the school year. Construction
students average more than 300
hours of valuable work experience
leading to employment in the field

upon graduation. 

Dayton Home Repair Network 

The Liberty High School Construction
program partners with the Dayton
Home Repair Network annually to
provide essential home repairs for
residents who are physically and

financially unable to make repairs.
One of the repairs this year was to
build steps and an entry porch for a

resident who was unable to access the
front door. 



Liberty High School Construction students built and donated four dining tables to The New Path, Inc.'s 
furniture ministry. This faith-based organization distributes home furnishings and household items to

those leaving shelters, victims of domestic violence, and fire and flood victims. Recipients who
successfully complete a recovery program are also eligible. Bill Lutz, Executive Director, shared his

appreciation with the students stating that dining tables are the heart of the home that brings families
together where they talk and share in the life events of each other.

Dining Tables for The New Path, Inc.

The Dayton Foodbank and Liberty
High School partnership continues to
flourish. Students distributed over 200
boxes of food for area senior citizens
as well as families participating in the
Good-To-Go Backpack Program. This

program provides area students
identified as being at-risk for food
insecurity with nutritious, easy-to-
prepare meals for the weekend. In
these packages, Liberty students

included handwritten notes of
encouragement. 



The Healthcare students at Liberty
provided free blood pressure and
blood sugar screenings at Catholic
Social Services. In addition, they

assisted clients in their food pantry
making selections and educating

them on diet, exercise, and
encouraging them to follow-up
with their health care provider.

What a better
way to serve the
community and
have fun at the
same time than

carving
pumpkins at the
Annual Stoddard
Avenue Pumpkin
Glow, a Dayton

Tradition.
Liberty High

School students
carved over 100

pumpkins in
preparation for

the event. 

“This past spring, Liberty High School
joined the Dayton Home Repair Network
and the construction students completed
3 home repair projects for residents in

Dayton's Twin Towers neighborhood. All 3
residents are seniors who cannot afford

the upkeep of their houses or accessibility
upgrades; each expressed how pleased

they are with the quality of the work and
work ethic of the students. Working with

Liberty and witnessing these projects
come to fruition has been a huge

pleasure and has greatly benefited the
well-being of the residents."  

Aileen Hull
 Dayton Home Repair Network

Testimonial
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